
Hello, 
I urge you to find a way to nullify the dangerous parts of BM 110. Portland has sunk to a new low that is 
being talked about across the country. We must reclaim our vibrant city. 
 
As a location photographer and Oregon certified Women Business Enterprise, I experience life on our 
streets on a daily basis. It has been scary. I have had many opportunities to see open drug use, mental 
health breakdowns and violent behavior. I have been chased and had a rental scooter tossed at my car 
while photographing a building downtown.  
 
This is not the Portland I have loved since moving here in 1989. PLEASE make changes! 
 
Sally Painter 
 


